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I am writing in strong support of LD 1432 - An Act to Remove Consideration of
Gender Identity from the Maine Human Rights Act. No one can change their sex, any
more than they can change their skin color, or their species. We can solve a lot of
issues, including males using women's private spaces and participating in women's
sports by the removal of so-called "gender identity" from the Maine Human Rights
Act. It is well past time for this society to embrace reality. Please vote to pass LD
1432. Thank you.



